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Dear Parents/Carers, 15.2.24

We have pleasure in announcing that Mrs. McNulty is pregnant with her and her husband’s second child. This
is a very happy occasion for them both and for their wider Federation family.

We have already secured cover for when her maternity leave begins later in the academic year and we are
pleased that this is going to be with a familiar and friendly face, Miss. Cuthill, who provides consistency for
the children as they will have been taught by her at the beginning of the Autumn Term.

I am sure you will join with us in congratulating Mrs. McNulty and doing all we can to ensure she has a
smooth pregnancy, whilst she is with us.

Thank you for continued support and understanding.

Yours sincerely,

Bradley Young
Headteacher
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